

St Mary's and St John's CE School

"With God, all things are possible" (Matthew 19:26)

Telephone: 020 8202 0026 Email: office@smsj.london Website: www.smsj.london

Principal: Martin Serrão BA, MEd (Camb)

1st February 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are grateful to the governing body to allow us to schedule an additional INSET day for Monday 25th February 2019. This is to facilitate work alongside the local authority and the LDBS, specifically for Teaching and Learning.

I apologise that this was not in the original term dates on the school website. School will open a usual on Tuesday 26th February.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Serrão Principal





